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Nevada City, CA 95959 
 

 

 

7/14/2020 

Nevada County  
Board of Supervisors  
950 Maidu Avenue 
Nevada City, CA 95959 
 

Dear Board Supervisors and County Staff:  

My name is Jared Steinman; I am a local Nevada City cannabis edible manufacture and distributor. I hope this letter finds you in 
good health. I am writing to be in included in public comment for 7/14/2020 on Agenda Item#16. I am pleading with the BOS and 
County Staff to not approve the resolution-authorizing placement of Community Development Agency assessments and code and 
cannabis division marijuana abatements onto the 2020-2021 secured property tax roll.   

Nevada County was just recently approved to establish a social equity program to right the wrongs of the negative effects that 
prohibition has had on our community. If the BOS decides today to adopt this resolution then we are taking 3 steps back instead of 
moving forward with an equitable and professional industry. We have the obligation to tight the wrongs with 6 key goals for Social 
equity,  

1) Repair the damage to individuals caused by discriminatory enforcement of prohibition 

2) Create more equitable licensing outcomes through the application process 

3) Ensure the industry reflects the local community  

4) Address financial barriers to market entry 

5) Support companies and individuals entering the industry from disproportionately-impacted communities 

6) Invest tax revenue in communities harmed by prohibition  

Nevada County Supervisors and City Staff please DO NOT APPROVE THIS RESOLUTION.  Without first addressing the inequalities’ 
in our industry due to prohibition.   

 

Sincerely, 

Jared Steinman 
Owner, Core Body Development  


